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The Metropreneur - "Don't Let Your Employees Get
You In Trouble On Facebook, Even On Their Private
Accounts"
March 17, 2016 Columbus

Doug Oldham of the Columbus office wrote an article titled "Don't Let
Your Employees Get You In Trouble on Facebook, Even On Their Private
Accounts." It was published in The Metropreneur, an electronic publication
targeted to entrepreneurial businesses. Each month, a lawyer in the
Columbus office writes a feature for the publication.
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